
 

ATTENTION ALL STAFF:  

 

MHealth Fairview Employee Assistance Program will be 

on-site at Bethesda during the COVID-19 crisis.  The EAP 

is scheduling appointments for employees on Tuesdays, 

Wednesdays and Thursdays for this Bethesda location.  

We are also offering drop-in session (as available) on 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays.  

Office is N35 (across the hall from the security office) 

 The EAP provides emotional support to all employees 

and family members over 13 yrs of age.  Additional 

scheduling options are available through telephonic or 

video conferencing. This is a free and confidential service 

to all employees.   

If you are interested in making at an appointment please 

call 612-672-2195 or email eap@fairview.org 
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